
ARKANSAS SMART HOGS 

April 2023  

Our April meeting was held at Bentley’s Restaurant in Greers Ferry on the 29th of April at 11:30.  We had 

two new visitors Michaela Wann (Wann’s daughter) and Alizay Metcalf (other daughter’s baby girl). Alizay 

was our youngest visitor to date, and she was precious.  Our hostess was Ann Lowry, and she picked a 

great place to gather.   

Carolyn Eck spoke to Jeanette Duckworth.  She is lonesome for her SMART HOGS friends.  She says if you 

are a female and alone, she can let you stay overnight or if you are a couple you could possibly say with 

her son or a local RV spot or hotel.  She would be happy to cook your dinner.  She has had to move to an 

really nice Assisted Living facility in Chattanooga, Tennessee to be closer to her son.  Her address is Hickory 

Valley Assisted Living, 6705 Ballard Drive, Chattanooga Tennessee, 37421. 

Mary Engel suggested, and we all agreed to collect an assortment of items for an organization that helps 

homeless veterans. 

May is our South Central Regional in Foley, Alabama, May 9 – 12.  Please pan to attend.  Lisa and Bob 

Duckworth will be going and JoElla Huddleston will be making her first long distance trip in her new RV. 

Remember to bring your items for the homeless veterans to our next muster. 

Keep everyone in your thoughts and prayers for health and safe travel. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Bobby Duckworth 

 

 


